
Simmondley School  
Parents’ Association 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Christmas Raffle and Non Uniform Days 
 
Its nearly that time of year again and following on from last years hugely successful Christmas raffle 
we have decided to do it again! 
 
There will be 3 non uniforms days in exchange for donations of 3 items – chocolate/sweets, a bottle 
and a Christmas item.  
 
Everything that is donated will be made up into hampers and raffled off in each class. 
 
There will be at least 2 winners in each class but depending on how many donations we receive this 
could possibly go up 3. 
 
The children will be bringing raffle tickets home and they cost £1 per ticket. 
 
We made up some amazing hampers last year so the more you buy the more chance you have of 
winning one! 
 
The non-uniform days are as follows: 
 
Tuesday 22nd November in exchange for a Christmas Item 
 
Wednesday 7th December in exchange for a Bottle 
 
Wednesday 14th December in exchange for Chocolates/Sweets 
 
Thank you all in advance for supporting this event. 
 
All the monies raised will go directly back into the school and will benefit all our children. 
 
Good Luck! 
 
Jacqui Tomlinson 
Chair of Simmondley Parents Association 
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